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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, 

but only for the information of DepEd officials, 
personnel/staff, and the concerned public. 

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 
 

RESCHEDULING OF THE 5th NATIONAL GEOLOGY AND MINING CONVENTION 
OF THE UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES MINING ENGINEERING SOCIETY 

 
 The 5th National Geology and Mining Convention, which was originally scheduled 
on February 28–29, 2020 as announced in Advisory No. 007, s. 2020 has been moved 
to March 6–7, 2020 at the UP Diliman, Quezon City. 
  

All other provisions of the said Advisory still remain. 
 
For more information, contact: 
 

Jomar Camposano 
National Geology and Mining Convention 2020 Overall Co-head 
University of the Philippines Mining Engineering Society 
College of Engineering, UP Diliman, Quezon City 
Mobile Phone No.:  0909-176-6598 
Email Address: jjcamposano@up.ed.ph 
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